
Worksession minutes 

June 4, 2025  

 

Meeting was called to order at 6:30 pm Those present were C. MacAdams, P. McConnell,  

S. Ostrom, B. Darrow, J. Haller. The Solicitor was Brian Lozuke 

 
Public Notice: This meeting was advertised in accordance with the Open Public Meetings Act, 

and complies with all the laws therein. 
 
Open to the public: 

Motion to open: S. Ostrom 2nd P. McConnell 

 
Kass Maass 306 Christiana St. inquired about the recent incident at the playground. Council 

member Ostrom stated the incident is still under investigation. Solicitor Lozuke stated while the 
incident is under investigation council should not comment on the matter. 
 

Motion to close: C. MacAdams 2nd B Darrow 

CURRENT ORDINANCES:   There are no current ordinances 

 
RESOLUTIONS:  Mayor Granstrom reviewed resolutions that will be on the agenda for the June 
Council meeting 
 

• Authorize Acceptance of Resignation of Tax Assessor James Duda 
 

• Authorize Raffle License #18-25 for Brooklawn American Legion Post – 
Fundraisers for Seniors  
 

• Authorize Chapter 159 in the Amount of $84,913.20 from New Jersey Economic 
Development Authority 
 

• Authorize Chapter 159 in the Amount of $5,136.77 – Clean Communities 
 

• Authorizing Local Support for Puffin Store NJ Inc. for its Class 1 Cannabis 
Cultivation Businesses and Class 2 Cannabis Manufacturing Businesses License 
Application to the New Jersey Cannabis Regulatory Commission – There was a 
discussion on the clarification of this resolution. 
 

OPEN TO COUNCIL MEMBERS: Council member McConnell discussed the details of the 4 th 
of July. There was a discussion about having a Ferris wheel. Mayor stated there should be a 
committee meeting regarding this to come to an agreement on the matter. Council president 

MacAdams discussed the pickleball court as well as an ADA ramp. There was a  lengthy 
discussion among council about the court. Council member Haller gave an update on the 
community garden as well as plans for t shirts. Council member Darrow discussed the baseball 
fields and proposed a possible Saturday flea market at the church parking lot. Mayor 



Granstrom stated he attended Gloucester/Brooklawn Business Association meeting recently. 
Council member MacAdams reminded everyone there will be a kayak event on June 8 th.  

ADJOURNMENT:              

Motion: S. Ostrom       2nd: P. McConnell 
 

 


